
 

 

SPECIAL MESSAGE – Currently high-water situation on the Rhine 

  

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen. 

Yesterday evening, February 4, 2021 the high-water level at stage Cologne exeeded 830 cm. 

This means our barges in  Cologne  are banned from driving until the level falls below 830 cm. 

This inhibition has a great effect on our barge movements. 

Current forcasts assume a decrease on Tuesday, February 09, 2021. 

We would like to point out, that arrival times can not be guaranteed and we also decline any 

kind of liability. 

Our customer service representatives at our terminals are available to offer alternative 

shipping solutions or to provide information on your booking. 

 
Your neska INTERMODAL Team 
www.neska-intermodal.eu 
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